
MAHATMA GANDHI UNIVERSITY

EA I/1/111/BPT                                                                                                                     P.D.Hills,

06.03.2024                                                  

NOTIFICATION

    It is hereby notified that the last date for the receipt of applications in the University Office for the ensuing

I, II, III & IV  Year BPT (2015 & 2016  Admissions Supplementary/  2014 Admission First Mercy chance / 2008 -

2013 Admissions Second Mercy chance) degree examinations are 25.03.2024 (without fine), 26.03.2024

(with a fine of ₹585/-) and 27.03.2024 (with a superfine of ₹1165/-). The candidates shall also remit a sum of

₹45/- per paper (subject to a maximum of ₹270/- per year) for subsequent appearance towards C.V. Camp fee

in addition to the prescribed examination fee. The candidates who are availing their first mercy chance shall

remit a sum of ₹5,795/- (Rupees five thousand seven hundred and ninety five only) and those who are availing

their second mercy chance shall remit a sum of ₹8,110/- (Rupees eight thousand one hundred and ten only) as

a special fee in addition to the prescribed examination fee. 
 
                                                                                                                                                             

                         Dr. SREEJIT C M

CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS
 
To

    1. The Director, CPAS

    2. PS to VC/PVC

    3. PRO for a Press Release/Enquiry

    4. JR I/IV/DR VI/VIII/AR VI/XI/XVIII/XXI(Exams.)/EN I/II/III/V

    5. P.A. to C.E./C.E’s Sn/CT&D Sn/EN I/IV/V/CETEX/Front Office

    6. EB V/VII/EI VIII/Ac.C/Ac.AV/EK Sns.

    7. Exam Tappal/Exam Store

    8. SF/FC        
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